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Dell Rapids, SD 57022

September 12, 2023

Public Utilities Commission
Capitol Building, 1st Floor
500 E. Capitol Ave.

Pierre, SD 57501-5070

Greetings,

We are writing to express our opinion on the Summit Carbon Pipeline permit being considered by your
commission.

Capturing, pressurizing, and moving Carbon across inhabited land has many risks and dangers to the
citizens of South Dakota. The County ordinances where the pipeline is routed should be complied with
and all landowners must have the right to say no for their property.

We encourage you to deny the request for permit by Summit Carbon Systems. Please considerately rule
for the citizens of South Dakota, the landowners, and certainly for the safety and health of all South
Dakota citizens.
N
Respectfplly, /7
: ™ 7/1 f ,QV%[ 4
seph E. T¥ornell Sr.

South Dakota Landowner and Resident

(' ~
erry M. rnell
South Dakota Landowner and Resident

Tho





